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To, 
Shri Prakash Javedakar Ji 
Hon’able Minister of Information & Broadcasting 
Shastri Bhavan, R.P. Road, 
New Delhi-110001 
 

Sub- Request for your kind intervention to withdraw the new staffing 
norms issued by Prasar Bharati through OM vide F. No. A-
10011/NTP/2019-PPC dated 02.03.2021-reg. 

 
Sir, 

Please find the enclosed resentment letter received from our Association 
of Radio and Television Engineering Employees (ARTEE) which is affiliated 
with Bharatiya Mazdoor Sangh. The letter is self-explanatory. The points 
raised in the representation are quite genuine since it is related to the safety 
of the engineering employees working in All India Radio and Doordarshan. 

It is understood that the order issued is openly violating all established 
safety rules, regulations and procedures to be followed at any technical 
establishment.  

It is also understood that now there exists a minimum sufficient number 
of engineering employees in AIR and Doordarshan and the order issued is 
just to create a misunderstanding among employees and the public against 
the government. 
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Hence I request your kind intervention to withdraw the order/OM issued 
by Prasar Bharati immediately. 

 
Thanking You. 

 
Yours Truly, 

 
(SADHU SINGH) 
Secretary General  

Member, National Council (Staff-Side) JCM 
Copy to: 
 

1. The General Secretary, 
Bhartiya Mazdoor Sangh, 
27, Pt. Deen Dayal Upadhyaya Marg,  
New Delhi-110002 

(For kind information & favourable action, please.) 
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